
 

Heritage Valley Area Community Association              

Meeting Minutes for May 28, 2011 

Call to Order: A regular meeting of the Heritage Valley Area Community Association was held at Ben Hill 

Recreation Center on May 28, 2011. The meeting convened at 12:00 pm. President Tselani Lang presiding, Laware 

Barksdale Secretary. Officers in attendance were Althea Jones, and Doris Birch, Claude Strickland and Leanne 

Patterson 

Approval of Minutes: Minutes of the April 23, 2011 meeting of Heritage Valley Area Community Association were 

approved as submitted. 

 Invocation was led by Claude Strickland 

Officers Reports: 

 Treasure’s report  

1. A report of the March and April activity was read. 

March  Report    April Report 
Beginning Balance  $300.94  Beginning Balance $598.54 
Dues Collected  $600.00  Dues Collected  $50.00 
Printing of Brochures <$302.40> Payments  $0.00 
Ending Balance   $598.54   Ending Balance  $648.54 

2. Treasurer informed body that she was in receipt of invoices from the President totaling $209 for printing, 

supplies and the neighborhood clean-up in May.  

3. Treasurer also presented the 2011 tax assessment for the land that Heritage Valley owns, it was agreed that 

the treasurer would appeal the value. 

 Crime Update 

1. APD report was given by Sgt Smith. Unruly children in the neighborhood was addressed and it was stated 

that the police should be called to combat this issue. He also stated that all tips and concerned are passed 

along to appropriate individuals in the police department.  

 Other Reports 

1. Burned Property on Tollhouse was discussed and residents were encouraged to attend  code enforcement 

hearings in the future. The home should be scheduled for demolition in the next few months. 

2. The following homes have been reported to code enforcement: 

1. 3369 Glenview Circle; whom has several commercial trucks in the yard. Since the report 

to code enforcement the owner has rectified the violations and the  case is closed.  

2. 1840 Glenview Drive and 3544 Mt. Gilead both are still being processed. 

 A neighborhood yard sale was proposed for the third week in July and approved however; the details of the event  

were tabled until  the June meeting. 

 Adjournment: The May 28
th

 2011 general meeting of the Heritage Valley Area Community Association 

adjourned at 1:15 pm. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Laware Barksdale 



  

 

 

 


